TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Thursday, March 19, 2009 Special Meeting

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building for a Special meeting with the following present: Chairman, Russell Werley, Vice-Chairperson, Judy Romig, Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus, and one guest. Member, Troy Hatt was not present.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Russell Werley at 9:13 A.M. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

NEW BUSINESS

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Judy Romig to reaffirm the Board of Supervisor's prior approvals of the Tilden Ridge Subdivision and Lot Consolidation Plan and the Tilden Ridge Proposed Highway Interchange Commercial Center Land Development Plan which approvals have been in effect continuously since the date of their original approval. Upon roll call, Werley and Romig voted yes.

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Judy Romig to accept Blue Mountain IPG's request to extend the time until April 13, 2009 for it to record with the Berks County Recorder of Deeds, it's Tilden Ridge Subdivision and Lot Consolidation Plan and the Tilden Ridge Proposed Highway Interchange Commercial Center Land Development Plan. Upon roll call, Werley and Romig voted yes.

The secretary will add the date and put on Township Letterhead, a letter to the Tilden Police Department that patrols and arrests shall be made for speeding.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Judy Romig to adjourn the meeting at 9:26 A.M. Upon roll call, Romig and Werley voted yes.

ATTEST:

Cheryl A. Haus Secretary